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Mr. Kevin Kroeger, President 
NAPSA  
136 South Keowee Street. 
Dayton, OH  45402 
 
March 24, 2011 

Dear Kevin, 

I regret any misunderstanding that may have occurred concerning the Worldsweeper.com 
coverage of NPE 2011. From your letter, in which you assert that I was requested to not audio or 
videotape this session except for my own reporter’s notes, it is clear that the potential for 
misunderstanding between our two organizations is substantial.  

If that were actually the case, why was no mention made of WorldSweeper.com providing audio 
transcriptions of the Best Practices seminar in previous years’ coverage, including last year? I 
also do not understand why, when the video coverage was advertised and/or began this year, you 
or another Board member did not simply call me up and let me know that a miscommunication 
had apparently been made? Or send an informal e-mail? 

After as many years as I have been involved in this industry, and considering the decades I have 
known a number of NAPSA Board members, I also find it astonishing that NAPSA’s first contact 
on this issue was made with NPE’s Allan Heydorn, instead of with me directly. 

To avoid future communication issues, please request any coverage you wish to see of NAPSA 
events and activities at WorldSweeper.com in writing. Further, under the circumstances you have 
created both in this situation and the previously documented miscommunication with former 
president, Carl Barton, I regret that at this point I would prefer not being involved further with 
NAPSA activities.  

This includes requests such as I received from NAPSA Board member, Ken Lindsey, last week to 
assist NAPSA’s California Chapter in developing a strategy for dealing with CARB. As you no 
doubt are aware, I contributed several hours of non-compensated time to that effort.  

I regret the friction that the NAPSA Board appears determined to create between our two 
organizations, which from my perspective has appeared to be ongoing since your organizational 
meeting with Association Headquarters in late 2008 identified WorldSweeper.com as NAPSA’s 
“biggest threat.”  

I believe this apparently ongoing position to be both a short-sighted and inaccurate one to take on 
behalf of those you represent in the contract sweeping industry.  

Sincerely,  

 

Ranger Kidwell-Ross, Editor 


